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No cost breakfast and lunch should be available to any public school student in the 

state. This will ensure that schools have the funding and equipment to increasingly 

serve scratch-cooked meals. It is important that the stigma of schools meals is 

eliminated and low income students are no longer targeted. This bill will also ensure 

that student meal debt is forgiven. 


